
  

 
 
Our ref: LBR/RWA/Virtual University Event/Sixth Form 

 
 
 

12th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Etone College – Years 12 & 13 Virtual UCAS and Careers Parent Event 
 
Etone College will be hosting a virtual evening event for all parents and carers of our sixth form 
students on Monday 26th September. All sixth form students are welcome to join too. This will enable 
parents and carers to be better informed during UCAS applications and make you more able to 
support your child. This event will form a part of our careers provision at Etone College and give you 
the opportunity to ask questions and meet our new Head of Sixth form virtually.  
 
We will have guest speakers from Coventry, De Montfort and Newman Universities presenting on 
student finance/loans, student support and UCAS/personal statements. There will also be an 
opportunity for questions and answers at the end. The event will run from 3.45pm – 5.30pm and 
you will need access to Microsoft Teams. 
 

If you wish to join this event please use the following link to confirm your attendance 
https://forms.office.com/r/UCg5st9vZC 
 

Please reply before Friday 23rd September, so that we can issue you with a link via text/email prior 
to you joining us via Microsoft Teams on the day.  
 

For those who are unable to join we will look to record the presentations and make these available 
following the event. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ward on 
02476 757300 in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Barlow      Mr I Smith 
Careers Leader     Headteacher 
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